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This review of the Breastfeeding strategy for Northern Ireland, was led by the
Breastfeeding Strategy Review Group and carried out by the PHA. It aimed to
examine progress on the recommendations of the document and potential barriers
to implementation, by consulting widely with key stakeholders. A number of
suggestions on the way forward towards formulating a new strategy also emerged.
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